
April 1, 2021 

Dear Sir, 

This document will serve as a supplemental exhibit regarding the flash cut application, the coordinates 
for the site, and the exhibit to confirm that contour overlap exists with the licensed analog facility.  

The existing analog facility is being flash cut to a digital facility.  There are no changes to the antenna or 
tower support structure but the coordinates were corrected as a result of registering the tower in the 
FCC antenna structure registration system.  The new coordinates 38-42-40.9 N, 107-36-23 W match 
an earlier CP but that CP was never built.  The tower was recently registered in the ASR system 
(ASRN 1318919) with the correct coordinates that are indicated on this application. 

Since both the licensed analog facility and the proposed digital facility are located on the same tower, 
contour overlap must exist. Hence, no contour overlap map is provided with the application.    

Should you have any questions regarding this information please contact me. 

Sincerely,  

 

 
President 
 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

16100 Outlook Avenue 
Stilwell, KS 66085 
816-792-2913 


